DISCUSSION / DIRECTION dissolving the

Tourism Commission and Strategic Planning Commission.



City & Borough of Sitka
Municipal Clerk’s Office

100 Lincoln Street, Sitka AK 99835
Telephone: 907-747-1811 Fax: 907-747-4004

Memorandum

To: Mayor McConnell and Assembly Members

From: Sara Peterson, Municipal Clerk

Date: October 5, 2015

Subject: Tourism Commission and Strategic Planning Commission

The Tourism Commission, established by ordinance in 2007, has been inactive since
December 2013.

The Strategic Planning Commission, a five member board, was created in September
2013. My office has been advertising the five vacancies the past two years with no
success.

It is my recommendation that these two Commissions be deactivated at this time. If the
Assembly chooses to do so, ordinances to repeal these Commissions will be brought
back before the Assembly. They can always be reinstituted in the future should the need
arise.



